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Subject: Submission about Enquiry into Abortion
 
Dear Health Committee Members,

I am writing because as a mother and grandmother I strongly disagree with Rob Pyne's
 proposals to change Queensland laws regarding abortion.
I believe that the current law in QLD regulating the termination of pregnancy is sufficient.

Yours faithfully,
Ronda Roy
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